M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 10, 2016
RE:
BG-1 Application – Conner High School – Portable Classrooms
Due to the predicted increase in enrollment for the 2016-2017 school year at Conner High School, we are requesting approval of 2 portables (4 Classrooms).


I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the portable classrooms at Conner High School, as presented.


Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
